ISWK/2025-26/GEN/049 28" September, 2025

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS
[All Classes]

Notification of Holiday on 2nd October 2025 - Vijaya Dashami

Dear Parents,
Greetings from ISWK!

This is to inform you that Thursday, 2" October 2025, will be a school holiday on
account of Vijaya Dashami.

We wish everyone a happy and safe celebration.
Thank you.

Warm regards,
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